
Regarding the above request from Callista Snively (235 King St) for a bed and breakfast permit 
in the city of Yachats, I recommend disapproval.  I have seen these requests before...if 
approved, there seems to be a problem of additional cars parking on the street, more traffic in 
the area, and other associated situations that don't belong in a quiet, seacoast village like 
Yachats.  Many move there to get away from the business hustle, and b&bs have a tendency of 
bringing all that to the surface. 
If Callista wants to run a hotel, then buy one in the business district and leave the bedroom 
community alone. 
Regards, 
 
John Harms 
Yachats property owner 
 


